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25 May 2020 
 
 
Ed Hintz 
 
By email: fyi-request-12697-02c8f181@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Ed 
 
Information Request – M1 FN Command and Control field notebook 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 24 April 2020 asking for: 
 

Can you please provide an OIA acceptable copy of the following document: 
M1 FN Command and control field notebook 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose the document you 
requested.   
 
I note that the field notebook needs to be read and understood alongside the Interim Command 
and Control Policy.  For completeness, I have also enclosed a copy of that document. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Raewyn Bleakley 
Deputy Chief Executive, Office of the Chief Executive 
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